
What’s Next for Pier West
As we enter the Fall season at the New Westminster Waterfront, Bosa Development is providing this update to let you 
know what we have planned for the next few months.

Main Site
Our initial site preparation has finished and we will be commencing partial construction along the waterside portion of our 
property. This involves construction of a shoring wall which includes some piling works and is scheduled to be completed 
in early Spring 2019. All works will comply with the Bylaws of the City of New Westminster.

Other Works 
The sidewalk area in front of the Fraser River Discovery Centre will be under construction from mid-Fall 2018 through early 
Winter. Traffic Flaggers will be onsite to assist with routing pedestrians through the area. Any impacts to traffic flow along 
Quayside Drive will be minor and infrequent.

While Construction is Underway
As you may have noticed, safety fencing and a new temporary pathway connecting River Market to Westminster Pier Park 
have been installed and is being actively used.

A few reminders:

•	 Public parking will continue to be open

•	 A pedestrian connection from River Market and the Fraser River Discovery Centre to Westminster Pier Park will remain 
available

We are excited to continue this first stage in the evolution of the next addition to the Waterfront Community of 
New Westminster and appreciate your patience and cooperation as we get started.

If you have any questions, please contact: communityinfo@thinkbosa.com

Update: 660 Quayside Drive – Pier West



Access + Parking Timeline: 2018-2019
660 Quayside Drive – Pier West

October 2018

•	Start partial construction 
works onsite

•	Parking open
•	Pedestrian access open

Spring 2019

•	RiverSky parking opens
•	Onsite public parking closed

Winter 2018/2019

•	Onsite works continue
•	Parking open
•	Pedestrian access open

PUBLIC PARKING REMAINS OPEN

PEDESTRIAN ACCESS REMAINS OPEN


